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OHIO LIONS FOUNDATION 

LOW VISION GRANT

OCTOBER 2004

In conjunction with the North Royalton Lions Club and Ohio Lions Foundation a Low Vision Reader was donated to the North Royalton Library on October 18, 2004. Accepting for the library was Caroline Vichiarelli. She said, “We will be using this machine a lot. Many of our patrons have requested large print books. This will be a great service to the community”. 
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